

September 26, 2016

Ms. Anita Guerra Webb County Sheriff's Office 902 Victoria Street Laredo, TX 78040

Dear Ms. Anita Guerra:

Congratulations!

The Texas Association of Counties has selected your county to receive a 2016 County Best Practices Award for your "Legislative Efforts for Reactivation of Peace Officer License" program.

Thank you for your efforts to better serve the public and for sharing the details of your outstanding program with us. To help spread the word and encourage replication of your innovation, TAC will share information about it in *County* magazine, on our social media channels and will provide you with a news release you can use to announce your achievement.

Please contact Kelley Nail to discuss the best time for TAC to present your award, perhaps during an upcoming Commissioners Court meeting. Her direct phone line is (512) 615-8904.

Again, well done! We appreciate your participation.

Sincerely,

Gene Terry

Executive Director